
To: Algebra 1 Students 

Date: 3/22/20 

Re: Zoom Online Remote Learning 

STARTING: 3/24/20 (ALL CLASSES) 

 

Dear students,  

As you all know, due to the latest developments - that are out of our control - that are 

the result of the pandemic COVID-19 virus, Miami-Dade schools will be closed until April 

15, 2020.  

Archimedean teachers will be using online platforms for online teaching and for your 

home learning during the time that the school is closed.  

Starting tomorrow, 3/23/20, Archimedean Middle Conservatory will start teaching using 

ZOOM. Mr. Mirhaj will send out more information on the schedule and the links for all 

classes. 

American Mathematics will start on TUESDAY, 3/24/20. For this first week, we will only 

meet on Tuesday and Thursday, but starting on 3/30/30, we will meet on Mondays, 

Wednesdays, and Fridays. 

All 8th grade students need to login to ALGEBRA during the time that your section has 

GEOMETRY: 8A with 7A with Algebra, 8B with 7B Algebra, 8C with 7C Algebra. 

These lessons will be recorded and posted on CINEMATH (cinemath.archimedean.org), 

but you need to be present during the live lesson. Teachers will post homework on 

ARCHIE (sis.archimedean.org) and you all need to upload your completed homework 

unto ARCHIE for grading. DO NOT SEND THE HOMEWORK via email. This is a 

schoolwide rule. Instructions on uploading homework are in ARCHIE. 

Stay home and stay healthy with your families! Any questions, please email me at 

rhodia.constantinidou@archimedean.org. 

Regards, 

Mrs. Constantinidou 


